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As not only a hunter and gun owner. But, an Oregonian and US citizen /taxpayer. I 

wish our state government would stop attempting to create unconstitutional laws. 

When are you going to begin doing your job and stop attacking law abiding citizens. 

You continue to waste tax payer dollars in Salem. It seems you're creating nonsense 

gun laws that get tied up in litigation. Tying up groups that are trying to do things in 

our state to be a solution. Which in turn you again waste money that could be spent 

on a better cause. Like protecting the wildlife and habitat of Oregon. So our grand 

children get the opportunity to experience the state as we did. Vote to oppose this 

violation of Oregonians guns rights.  


